
 
    2-3-4, Nihombashi, Chuo-ku, 
                                                                            Tokyo103-0027, Japan 

 

 

March 7, 2014 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

 

Announcement of Organization Change 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that Fine Chemical Businesses of API Corporation (APIC), 

including AQUAMICRON Karl Fischer Reagent, will be consolidated to Mitsubishi 

Chemical Corporation (MCC) on April 1, 2014. 

 

With this change, we will be able to use MCC’s worldwide distribution network and provide 

our products with better services.  

 

There is no change for a contact person in charge of AQUAMICRON though; the new sales 

window and location will be known as: 

 

Specialty Chemicals Department 2,  

Performance Products Division, Mitsubishi Chemical Corporation 

1-1-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8251, Japan 

Tel +81-3-6748-7246,  Fax +81-3-3286-1226  

E-mail  mcckf@cc.m-kagaku.co.jp 

http://www.mcckf.com 

 

We will be available at our new office from April 1, 2014. There should be no interruption in 

service. 

 

We appreciate your business. 

Please let us know if you need our assistance. 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tetsutaro Kiya 

Sales Manager 

Fine Chemicals Department 


